## SOUTH ORANGE DISPOSAL COMPANY

2224 Millburn Avenue Maplewood, New Jersey 07040 Phone (973) 762-3880

Email: customerservice@southorangedisposal.com

August 1, 2019

Dear Valued Customer,

On behalf of South Orange Disposal Company, I thank you for your continued confidence in our service. We truly value your business and appreciate your consistent loyalty. As a dedicated company for more than 70 years we pride ourselves in providing you reliable, dependable, and quality service at a reasonable cost.

Unfortunately, challenging recycling market conditions and rising solid waste disposal costs have impacted our industry significantly. For years we have been absorbing these costs including incurring a New Jersey Recycling Tax from all disposal facilities. Effective August 1, 2019 your service rate will be subject to a 3% New Jersey Recycling Tax.

We are grateful for our business relationship and thank you for understanding the necessity for the changes to your billing. Our commitment to providing you continued quality service is at the forefront of our mission and we will continue to maintain superior service.

If you have questions about these billing changes or we can assist you in any way, please feel free to contact our office at (973) 762-3880.

Sincerely,

Paul Miele President